
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We would like to offer some resources for students taking high school classes in 8th grade. 
Georgia Virtual Schools has a sister site that is free. The modules teach the standards 
consistent with the classes offered. Below is the information and procedures for using the site. 
 
Go to http://www.gavirtuallearning.org/resources/sharedlandingpage.aspx 
At the top right, click on Resources. 
On the left side of the page, you will see the Subject options. 
Click on the subject, and the class options will appear below in the Courses section. 
For High School Science, choose Physical Science. 
For High School Spanish, Click on World Language under Subject and Spanish I under courses. 
For High School Math, Click on GSE Coordinate Algebra and/ or GSE Analytic Geometry 
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